
      
  

NMCC to offer High Pressure Boiler Operator course 
 

Aroostook County  -  Northern Maine Community College will be offering a 16-week 

High Pressure Boiler Operator course on Tuesday evenings, beginning November 18. 

 

 In addition to providing the knowledge and techniques necessary to operate high 

pressure boilers and associated equipment, this 3-credit course will prepare students to 

operate and maintain a steam generating plant in a safe and efficient manner.  Course 

emphasis is on boiler classification, design, accessories and theory of operation, as well 

as State of Maine boiler rules.   

 

The High Pressure Boiler Operator course meets the education requirements 

necessary to take the State of Maine High Pressure Boiler Operator exam.  This class will 

run every Tuesday from 6:00 – 9:00 p.m. beginning on November 18 and ending March 

17.  

 

 For more information or to register, contact NMCC’s continuing education 

division by calling (207) 768-2768 or by e-mailing lbuck@nmcc.edu.   
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